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Road Reconstruction 
Project Update 
The Town’s engineer has finalized the design for reconstruction 
work on Wellington St. from Park St. to St. Maria St., and Victoria 
St. from Church St. to Water St. 

Road reconstruction companies will have the opportunity to 
submit a bid in March to complete the work this summer.  

An informational video about the project will be posted to 
www.townofstmarys.com/construction on March 14. The 
engineer will discuss the  project’s design and potential impacts. 

Enbridge Gas will be replacing a gas main on the west side of 
Wellington St. starting March 11. The replacement is required 
before the reconstruction project can begin.  

Impacted residents will be contacted directly by Enbridge or their 
contractor (TW Johnstone) to review the work happening in front 
of properties. Some residents will have new gas services dug 
from the street to the gas meter.  

Please note that the Town does not control that work and any 
issues will need to be addressed directly with Enbridge or TW 
Johnstone.   

Project Highlights: 
§ Road will be reconstructed with a new road base, asphalt, 

and concrete curb, improving driveway ramps on east side. 
§ Sidewalk on the west side of Wellington St. will be removed 
§ Water services will be replaced from the water main to the 

property line 
§ Drinking water system redundancy will be enhanced by 

installing a new connection between Water Street S. and 
Church St. S 

§ Sanitary and storm sewer repairs as necessary 

Project Duration 
An exact construction schedule is not yet available, but the 
project is expected to be completed by September and the final 
lift asphalt will be installed in 2025. 

Contact us 
If you have any insights or comments about issues that should be 
addressed during construction or questions about the project, 
please contact Jeff Wolfe as noted below.  

TOWN OF ST. MARYS - PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
Jeff Wolfe, Infrastructure Services Manager 
519-284-2340, ext. 397 | jwolfe@town.stmarys.on.ca 

Follow us online for more 
Public Works construction 
news and updates:  

§ townofstmarys.com/construction 
§ facebook.com/stmarysontario 
§ twitter.com/townofstmarys 


